
Autumn 2  – 
Hazel Class

Class routines:
Reading books

Please read with your child where possible, 
even if it is for a few minutes. Remember 
our book change day is Monday but send 
your child in with their reading pack each 
day. Do not forget to initial their reading 

grid. 
Homework

Continue to work on our homework 
challenges and send them in for us to 

celebrate. It has been lovely to see some 
children practicing their writing at home. 

Spellings
As usual they will be sent out on a Friday 
and tested on a Friday – I have put some 

ways of practicing on our class page on the 
website. 

Computing:
This half-term children will practice and develop 

their laptop skills and learn how to use 
Microsoft word. We will focus on how to use the 
different features of word and then apply these 

to write about ourselves. 

Music:
This half-term we will learning to sing 

our nativity songs from memory for an 
audience. 

Religious Education:
This half-term we are learning about 
why Jesus is special to Christmas. We 
will learn about the nativity story how 
some Christians believes Jesus was a 

special baby. 

PE:
This half-term our PE day is 
Tuesday. Our focus in dance 

and we will be looking at 
movement, expression and 

shape. 

Science:
In Science we will be exploring seasonal 

changes. We will look at ways of identifying 
different seasons and how nature 

changes/adapts each season. We will then 
link the seasons with what celebrations 

might happen at those points of the year. 
Furthermore, we will be doing some 

weather watching and reviewing what 
changes we see week by week.  

English:
This half-term we will be focusing on our class 

nativity ‘Baubles’. We will be exploring the 
script and becoming familiar with the story. 

We will compare the layout of our script to a 
story to help us understand how to read a 

script. Then we will delve into the different 
characters and understanding their 

personalities. 

Mathematics:
This half-term all pupils will begin looking 

at calculations within twenty. We will 
start by looking at adding three 1-digit 

numbers and learn how to make efficient 
choices when deciding in what order to 

add the three addends. 

Geography 
This half term we will develop our 

knowledge on where we live. We will be 
using aerial photos and maps to study our 

local area and identify the human and 
physical features. 

Design and Technology 
We are going to be developing our sewing 

skills this half term. We will learn the 
different types of stitches and then put 
this into practice to join two pieces of 

materials. 
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